Registrar General,
High Court of Judicature at
Allahabad.

To,
All the District Judges,
Subordinate to the High Court of Judicature at
Allahabad

Sub: Postponement of ‘State Level Judicial Officers Conference, 2017 for HJS Officers
which was scheduled to be held on 25" & 26" February,2017.

Sir,

On the subject captioned above, I have been directed to inform you that due to ensuing
Assembly Elections the State Level Judicial Officers Conference, 2017 for HJS officers,
which was scheduled to be held on 25™ & 26™ February, 2017 is now postponed. The next
dates will be communicated in due course of time.

I, therefore, request you to inform all the HJS officers posted under your kind control.

Yours Faithfully,

5 | ¥
(D.]%.Singh-l)

Copy for information to all the HJS officers posted on deputation.

(D.K.Singh-I)



